JULY 2021

GINOOGAMING FIRST NATION NEWS

Updates from Council and Program Managers





Aboriginal Head Start

In case you haven't heard, our new facility located just down the road is nearing completion and we couldn't be more excited to host an open house and show you the spectacular building! The walls are bare so we will be looking for suggestions on how you see them decorated and filled. The outdoor play space will continue to be a work in progress but will not delay our grand opening.

Over the past year, since COVID hit we have been operating only during times deemed safe for the children and staff. During any closure you will see our staff helping with food delivery and distribution, shuttling members, gate security and any other task set out. We will be gathering more activities to distribute to our families during closures as we know it is hard to keep the little ones busy.

While we are open we couldn't be more happy to see our friends smiles and hear their laughter, the continue to be strong and brave during these uneasy times (see our staff on page 3).

OVERVIEW:

- Aboriginal Head Start Message from Council
- Ontario Works Programming
- Progress in Finance!!
- · Celebrating our Grads
- Health Director Update
- Human Resources Update
- Education Update
- Lands & Resources Update
- Housing and Operations & Maintenance Update
- Greenstone Project Update from Implementation Coordiator

